
 In April the youth group walked to The Davenport House Retirement
Living and played some fun games with the residents. 

Both the residents and the youth had a great time 
and we plan on doing it again in the future. 

The youth group also voted to use some of their mission funds to go 
towards the restart kits for Salem for Refugees. Thank you for all the 

love and support you all have shown the youth group with the 
Willamette Valley Pie Co. Sale and the Easter breakfast. 

There are still a few pies left if anyone is interested! 
Thank you to Karen Brock and Sandi Hadley-White for making the 

youth group delicious dinners in April. If anyone is interested in making
dinner for the youth group please reach out to Lydia or Jonathon. 

Mark your calendars for June 22nd-23rd for the 
Silverton FCC Youth group lock in!


